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" B ro th eu , I do not conAider 
taken holdofi tt. Bat one th in g  I  do: F o r g e t t i n g  

what t& behind and A tta in in g  toward what i s  ahead, 
I preAA on toward th e  goat to  win th e  prize. £or
which God haA c a tte d  me heavenward in  Je-
aiu> ."

IMPORTANT!!!
All people planning
for the soccer team 
should stop by Doug 
GB-507. Thanks!

CAFETERIA HOURS- 
MONDAY May 30th

to try out 
next year 
Clark1s room

(Holiday)

THE LIBRARY1S NEW SUMMER SCHOOL HOURS:
Monday,Wednesday, Friday 8:30 a.m. to

5:00 p.m.
Tuesday, Thursday 8:30 a.m. to 10:00 p.m.

THE LIBRARY ...
will be open on Monday, May 30th (Memor­
ial Day) from 9:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m.

INTERNS ! ! !
We will be taking pictures of all interns 
to use in various public relations mater­
ials. Please meet on Friday, May 27th 
immediately after chapel in Fee 7. Please 
dress appropriately: ladies, please wear 
dresses; gentlemen, please wear at least 
a dress shirt and tie, suit preferred. 
Please be on time, otherwise you are re­
sponsible for wasting time of 30 other 
people. Thank you.

HEN STUDENTS:
If your returning next year and wish 
a preference of a room or floor, please 
fill out a 3 X 5 card with name, date, 
and preference. This will not guarantee, 
but will give consideration to.

Breakfast
Lunch
Dinner

- 7:45 to 8:30 
-12:00 to 1:00
- 4:30 to 5:00

TUESDAY - WEDNESDAY - THURSDAY
Breakfast - 
Lunch - 
Dinner -

6:30 to 8:30 
11:30 to 1:00 
5:30 to 6:30

FRIDAY

Breakfast - 7:45 to 8:30
Lunch - 12:00 to 1:00

RIDE NEEDED-CALIFORNIA.
A ride is needed to the Sanfrancisco area. 
If you are going this way and would be 
able to provide such transportation, please 
contact Therese Wyss at 282-1017 or SUB - 
#885. Thank you.

RESIDENCE HALL CHECK-OUT PROCEDURES:
Must be followed by all students whether 
leaving for the summer or staying in the 
residence halls and moving to another room. 
Rooms must be clean. Students will be held 

,*^accountable for any missing furniture, or 
damaged property or rooms left without being 
cleaned. All mailbox and room keys must be 
turned in.

EVERYONE - SUMMER INTERIM
Summer Interim housing forms are avail­
able at the Receptionist's Desk. You 
must pay before Friday night, the 3rd of 
June. The cost is $4.00 doubles, $5.00 
singles. All men students will have to 
move to 500 or 600 floors. No other space 
is available.

YOUTH INTERN WANTED - REDMOND ASSEMBLY
Redmond Assembly is looking for a married 
couple to intern starting this summer or 
next fall. For more information, please 
contact Keith Robertson at 885-3445 or 
See Dale Campfield at 827-2040.

Those receiving TUITION DISCOUNTS,
(Minister, Missionary Child, Minister 
Child, Spouse of Student, etc.) should 
turn in their Tuition Discount Renewal 
Application form for next academic year.
The applications are located on the counter 
by the Cashier’s window and can be given to 
the receptionist. Please take care of this 
as soon as possible. Thank you.

"TO  A C H IE V E  A L L  THAT IS  P O S S IB L E  
YOU MUST ATTEM PT THE IM P O S S IB L E, 
TO BE A L L  THAT YOU CAM B E  YOU 
MUST DREAM OF B E IN G  M O R E ."

V A V I V I CUS 2 :4
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GRADUATING SENIORS . .
How much have you learned at NC? Would you 
really like to know? The AABC Bible know­
ledge test will be given at 12:00 Noon*
(through by 1:00), Thursday, May 27, in F-7, 
in conjuction with Dr. Thee’s Dan/Rev Final. 
Those in his upper division classes are ex­
pected to be there, others are welcome. Bring 
a no. 2 pencil and your social security num­
ber (for confidentiality); results should be 
available by Friday noon. (*Class conflict? 
How about Period II, Thursday in F-4? or 
Period I, Friday, in F-3?).

FINALS STUDY BREAK!
ASB will have it's last study break of the year 
on May 31st, Tuesday night of finals week from 
9-9:30 P.M. in the SUB. Come and have a break 
from studying and enjoy, some cookies and brow­
nies. All are welcome! ,

IMPORTANT !!!
If you have not pre~registered for Fall 
quarter, be sure to do so immediately. The 
earlier you pre-register, the earlier your 
number will be.

SUMMER SCHOOL REGISTRATION-
If you haven’t registered for summer school 
yet you may do so in the Registrar’s Office 
anytime during office hours until the start
of summer school.

VETERANS-
are you planning to return to school next 
fall and desire advance pay on your G.I. 
bill? Please come to the Registrar’s Office 
and sign a form to have your check here
September. ^

SUMMER ADDRESSES:
Please make sure you have left your correct 
SUMMER ADDRESS with the Registrar’s Office. 
This is very important.


